






 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 17, 2021  

 

 

City of Lethbridge 

Planning & Development Services 

 

 

Re:  Development Permit 12687 

 422 13th Street North, Lethbridge 

 

 

At this time, the landlord of 422 13th St N and HIV Community Link will be professionally and 

amicably parting ways.  As such, we request to cancel this Development Permit application. 

 

Please advise if you require further information.  

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

Ana Glavan 

Director, Community Relations 

Acting Executive Director 


